
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

414 N. Oak St. PO Box 279  
Inwood, Iowa 51240 

Pastor Rob’s Office: (712)-753-2347 
Church Office: (712)-753-4818 

Church Janitor (Sandy) (712)753-2367 
E-mail: frcinwood@gmail.com 

Pastor Rob’s Email: pastorrob@alliancecom.net  
  

 www.frcinwood.org  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 

 

FOLLOWING CHRIST IN MISSION 
  

 

Morning Celebration             9:30 a.m. 

Fellowship                      10:30 a.m. 
Sunday School                     10:45 a.m. 

  

 



 

 
FIRST REFORMED CHURCH 

SUNDAY MORNING CELEBRATION 
Sunday, May 12, 2019 9:30 AM 

 
WE PREPARE TO PRAISE GOD 

PRELUDE         

WELCOME and ANNOUNCEMENTS                                   Pastor Rob Horstman 

*GREETINGS (*Those who are able please stand) 

*CALL TO WORSHIP       

WE COME TO GOD WITH PRAISE, PRAYERS, AND GIFTS... 

*PRAISE SONGS and PRAYER “Standing on the Promises”        #687 
      “O Praise the Name”         Power Point 

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM  Taysom Russell Van Beek 

...RECEIVING GOD’S GOOD NEWS… 

CHILDREN’S MESSAGE                Al Hassebroek 
~ Children age 4 – 3rd grade are dismissed for Children & Worship 

 

MESSAGE                          “A Mother Who Fears the Lord!” 
Bible Text:  Proverbs 31:10 – 31, Ephesians 5:25       

...SO WE CAN JOYFULLY RESPOND IN CHRIST’S NAME 

GIVING OF TITHES AND OFFERINGS    ~Second Offering for Aid to Nebraska Flood Victims 

MORNING PRAYER  

*BENEDICTION                                                 

*SONG OF PARTING  “A Christian Home” vs 2       #727 

*POSTLUDE     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
WELCOME TO FIRST REFORMED CHURCH! 
 
 
 

9:30 A.M. Morning Celebration.  Pastor Rob Horstman will share the message 
Greeters: Jeremy & Janelle Brower   Organist:  Irene Ter Wee     
Fellowship Cookies provided by Mindi Skiles & Samantha Koedam 
Healthy snacks provided by Carolyn Huyser 
Nursery Caregivers:  Mariah Van Beek, Ann Rozeboom, Gianna Klarenbeek 
Children & Worship Leader: Eileen 
Banner Bearers: Brexton Van Zee & Tyson Van Veldhuizen 
Children & Worship Greeters:  Janet, Brent VR, Bev A, Amy H, Caitlyn L 
**C & W Greeters in bold go to front of sanctuary with children, others may go to back of church 
 

NEXT SUNDAY ~ May 19 
9:30 A.M. Morning Celebration.  Pastor Rob Horstman will share the message 
Greeters: Justin & Carrie Brower   Organist:  Amber Van Essen  
Fellowship Cookies provided by Shirley Addink & Lindsey Van Den Top 
Healthy snacks provided by Bev Arp 
Nursery Caregivers:  Melissa Rozeboom, Kayla Koedam, Alexa Van Wyk 
Children & Worship Leader: Jody ~ Banner Bearers: Jayda Berg & Haddie Driesen 
Children & Worship Greeters:  Brent D, Danielle K, Angie VB, Emily VR 

CONGREGATIONAL NEWS 

The Calling Team for this month is James Van Ginkel and Randy Van Hill. 

A special offering will be received this morning for aid to flood victims in Nebraska. The funds will be 

sent to a local church and dispersed locally to help people in need. 

Next week Sunday, May 19 we will hear from our Sunday school classes as they recite some of their memory 

work as part of the service.   May 19 will also be the last time we meet for Sunday school classes for the 
season.  Thank you to all of our Teachers, Youth leaders, D.O.K. leaders, Children & Worship leaders and helpers 
and Cadet leaders for a great year.  Please take the time to personally thank them for their commitment to our 
children and youth. 

We would like to say thank you to the congregation for all the love, support, meals and prayers these past 

few months.  We are so thankful to be a part of such a wonderful caring church family.  Thank you for 

standing beside us and holding up our family.  We are humbled and grateful and blessed.  A special thank 

you to the Impact youth and leaders for cleaning our yard up this past week also!  Thanks again! ~ The Van 

Essens 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

First Reformed Church Website -  www.frcinwood.org 

Find us on Facebook @ Inwood Iowa First Reformed Church 

http://thankful.to/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

JOYS AND CONCERNS 
 

 

• Happy Mother’s Day to all of our Mothers today!  May God Bless you in your calling as a mom. 
 

• This morning we celebrate the Sacrament of Baptism for Taysom Russell Van Beek, the son of Brady and Mariah 
Van Beek. 
 

• Congratulations to Sylvia Veltkamp in the birth of a great-grandson, Isack Jay Carlan. 
 

• Melissa & Jesse Moser will be traveling to Iowa City on Monday as Melissa will begin her treatments on Tuesday 
morning.  They are expected to be there for three to four days.  Jesse and Melissa ask for prayers that the side effects 
of the treatment will be minimal and prayers for the kids at home while they are gone. 
 

• Congratulations to Phil & Bev Brouwer in becoming grandparents through adoption as they officially welcome Layla 
- 9, Jacob - 6 and Jayla -4.  
 

• Pray for dry weather and the proper soil conditions so our farmers can get their crops planted.  Also pray for our 
livestock farmers as well as they fight the mud and colder weather. 
 

• Continue to pray for loved ones who are taking treatment for cancer – Merle Tilstra, Ron Zylstra, Melissa Moser and 
others from our families and communities. 
 

• Aletha & Gary Klarenbeek’s uncle, Gerrit Vander Zwaag, suffered severe injuries last week in a car accident by 
Hull.  Pray for healing and a good recovery. 

 

West Lyon Community VBS! 
What:  West Lyon Community Vacation Bible School 

When: June 2nd – 6th  

Who:   All kids entering preschool - 5th grade  

Where: Bethlehem Lutheran Church   

Time:   5:30 pm – 8:30 pm 

~  Follow our Facebook page “West Lyon   
Community VBS” for registration, volunteer 
opportunities, and updates 

~  Any questions? Talk to Beth Driesen or Teresa 
Kerkvliet, this year's co-leaders.   

 

Let's get ready to ROAR! at this year's VBS!!! 

 
The Inwood Christian School Board will be meeting on 

Monday evening, May 13, at 7:00 p.m. in the school office. 

 

First Reformed will serve at The Banquet on 

Monday, May 13.  There will be a sign-up sheet 

for workers.   For the afternoon starting at 2:00, 

we need 6 to 8 volunteers to help prepare the 

meal.  Starting at 5:15, we will need 36 

volunteers to help serve the meal.   You must be 

12 years of age or older, unless accompanied by 

an adult. No sandals, no tank tops, no short 

shorts.  All are welcome to be the hands and feet 

of Jesus.  Never been to the Banquet 

before?  Call a friend and come join us, you will 

be glad you did!        
 

IT’S VEGGIE TALES TIME AGAIN! 

Children age 3 through 3rd grade are invited 

the first four Sunday mornings in June to go 

downstairs and watch a Veggie Tales video 

during the time Children & Worship would 

meet.  We hope to have at least 2 adults and 

one or two more volunteers each week to help 

supervise the children.  The Veggie Tales 

DVD will be ready for you, so all you have to 

do is push “Play”.  There is a sign-up sheet by 

the bulletin board in the entry.  Please 

encourage a friend to volunteer with you for 

this opportunity to serve the wonderful 

children in our church!  
 

 



 

 

Our Leadership Team 

Rob Horstman, Pastor and President* 

Pastor Rob’s Office (712)-753-2347 ~ Pastor Rob’s Email:  pastorrob@alliancecom.net 
 

            Elders      Deacons 

Phil Brower, ‘22    Jake Erpenbach, ‘22 

           *Jesse Moser, ’20, VP    Terry Teunissen, ‘22 

James Van Ginkel, ’21    Keith Van Der Brink, ‘20 

   Chad Van Regenmorter, ’20   Randy Van Hill. ‘21 

                      *Mark Van Tol, ’22, Clerk            *Lance Van Roekel, ’20, Head Deacon 
      

* Executive Committee Members 
The Elders and Deacons meet monthly the third Wednesday at 7:30 p.m. 

 

Ministry Area Coordinators 

Buildings & Grounds: Keith Van Der Brink     Education: Eileen Denekas    

Mission: Gail Harmelink     Outreach: Jody Van Regenmorter     Worship: Dori Horstman 

Sound & Video:  Chris Lapka      Fellowship: Courtnie Fleshman 
 

Ministry Support Staff 

Youth Director:  Anita VanVeldhuizen ~ anita.vanv@yahoo.com 

Secretary: Bonnie Van Ginkel 

Custodian: Sandy Van Tol 

Accompanists: Courtnie Fleshman, Amber Van Essen, Irene Ter Wee,  

Phil Brouwer, Rebecca Van Regenmorter, Regan Claus 

Praise Team Leader/Accompanist: Courtnie Fleshman 

Sound Technician: Janice Ver Hoeven 

Treasurer: Bonnie Van Ginkel 

Missionaries We Help Support 

Brian and Donna Renes and family Roger and Karen Van Otterloo and family 
 

OUR MISSION STATEMENT 

In the name of Christ, First Reformed Church desires to 

proclaim God’s word, worship God’s name, and live as His disciples, 

united through prayer, fellowship, and service. 
 

OUR VISION STATEMENT 

Imagine in our church a 

Fellowship of believers who 

Reach out to those in need and yet 

Cultivate the ministry of fellow Christians 
  

 

Sunday Offering Schedule 
1st Sunday is for the general fund as well as the Benevolent Fund, and Children’s Coin Offering 
2nd and 3rd Sundays are for the General Fund 
4th Sunday is for the general fund as well as the Building Fund 
5th Sunday is for the General Fund as well as a special offering that is determined by the deacons 

 


